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To whom it may concern  
 
I object to the the above Brooklands Farm development 
 
I am a Whitstable resident, we are currently seeing  large developments along the Old Thanet Way which will have an impact on the 
already stretched infrastructure of our town. 
Adding in the huge size of the proposed Blean development would completely over develop our lovely town for the following reasons: 
Overdevelopment 
Flooding issues 
Our already over capacity sewerage system - how much more effluent will be discharged into the sea? 
Massive increase in traffic 
Healthcare? We already find it difficult to get a doctors appointment  
We should not be building on farmland, we need as much green space as possible to sustain our current residents.  
 
Regards 
Isobel Harries & Deia Harries 
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